
     On Tuesday, May 19, voters in the Le Roy School District vote on 

the proposed Library budget and on the position of Library Trustee.  

The candidate for the WML Board of Trustees is Michael P. Iten. 

     The proposed budget for the fiscal year 2015-2016 is $407,800 

of which $305,000 is to be raised by taxes.  Voting takes place in 

the gymnasium/auditorium corridor of the Wolcott Street School.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

7 Wolcott Street, LeRoy, NY 

 

http://www.woodwardmemoriallibrary.org/

